
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

Please support us with improving 
attendance. Year 3 is the only 
year group that achieved our 
target of 96% attendance this 
week.  
 
Make sure that your child has the 
PE kit on their PE days and 
children in 5T have their 
swimming costumes on their 
swimming days. 
 

Pupil Journal 

On Thursday 6G performed an 
amazing, spectacular and splendid 
assembly. We learnt a lot about 
space and the moon landing of Neil 
Armstrong. Mr Watkins shared a bit of 
his experience of him watching the 
landing.  
By: Eleesha, Thais and Sasha (5U) 
 
Yr 4 classes are learning and 
describing Varjak Paw and his family 
and how he feels. Also Yr4 have been 
learning about Anglo Saxons. 4K 
went to the Infant playground and 
made a shelter like the Anglo Saxons 
with apple sticks, blankets, bricks and 
string. 
By: Munira Khanom (4K) 
 

The Word of the Week is: 

Healthy Diet 
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Stars of the Week 

Reception: Anika Miah (RD), Ferdinand Ismaili (RN), Micky Thomas (RZ) 
Yr1: Daria Malcasian (1A), Alex Miihalcu (1B), Olivia McFaul (1S) 
Yr2: leona Adeyinka (2C), Shianne Williams (2R), Tanisha Ali (2W) 
Yr3: Kirsten Mgbokwere (3F), Drian Miftari (3M), Kevin Kalonji (3H) 
Yr4: Mollie Bradford (4J), Zahi Bakth (4K), Ella Pulham (4V) 
Yr5: Daniella Jinadu (5L), James McGregor (5T), Sharon Adu (5U) 
Yr6: Eva Zickutena (6G), Leilani Simpungwe (6I) 

 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Overall Attendance 
92.6% 

(below our target) 

 

Weekly Attendance: 15th - 

19th January 2018 

Reception: 91.5% (below our target) 

Year 1: 91.9% (below our target) 

Year 2: 91% (below our target) 

Year 3: 96.3% - Well done, Year 3 

Year 4: 93.2% (below our target) 

Year 5: 93.1% (below our target) 

Year 6: 90.3% (below our target) 

Best Attendance: 3M – 97.6% 

SLT News 

Good news for all KS2 children, the DJ is fit and well!  We had to postpone the KS2 disco last 
term because the DJ was not well. Well, he’s back on his feet and ready to provide us with a 
fabulous evening of fun. The KS2 disco will take place on Wednesday, 7th February, in the 
Juniors hall, from 19:00 – 20:00. Mrs Cross will be sending out a flier with all the information. 
Watch out for the Disco flier! 
We had a successful afternoon tea with parents on Wednesday. Parents who attended gave us 
useful suggestions about learning to support us to gain even better outcomes for our children.  
Unfortunately, the tree surgeon has recommended that we have the tree removed in the 
Juniors playground. The tree will be cut down next week. We ask your patience in keeping your 
children away from this area in the afternoon after school until the work has been completed.  
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Fallows, who leaves us at the end of the term. 
Mrs Fallows has been a teacher at John Perry for 19 years and has recently taken over the 
management of our ARP. We are in the process of recruiting for a new ARP manager. 
 

Key Dates for next week 

Thursday 25th – Class Sharing Assemblies: RZ and 5L 


